From: Susan Lemelin
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 2:54 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Daniel Lemelin
Subject: Letter of comment for EB2020-0246

Dear Registrar,

We are writing to express our concern about the change proposed for electricity at our cottage. We currently pay a
residential seasonal rate and we understand the proposal is to change the rate to a low density rate. Hydro One
advised this could increase our electricity bills by a further $56/month. We are retired and on a fixed income. We are
worried about the proposed increase and the impact it will have on our bills for 1035 Montgomery Drive, Lot 1, Port

Carling.

During the late fall, winter and early spring seasons we do not go to the cottage but our bills for delivery and taxes
are approximately $127.00 quarterly. A further increase of the magnitude proposed will be an additional financial

burden that will be hard to afford.
Please do not make the change proposed.

Thank you. Susan and Daniel Lemelin





